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Yellow-rumped Warblers Part 2 

 

The forsythia flowers are no longer on display until next year, but we are not at a loss for yellow.  At 

least through May yellow-rumped warblers will be foraging in New Jersey. They remain plentiful in 

New Jersy, except for the summer months, as they migrate to Canada to breed and then return to 

almost everywhere in North and Central America. 

 

 

 

 

by Sandy Sorkin 



 

 

 

The name mentions a single yellow patch on the bird’s rump, but the rest of the bird offers even more 

brilliant color. It is always a pleasure to see these brilliantly colored birds in our garden. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to see your photographs highlighted here, send one or two pictures with a short 

paragraph to Sandy Sorkin & Rick Wright at MontclairBirdClub100@gmail.com. 
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